

March 19, 2020

Board of Selectmen Town of Allenstown 16 School Street Allenstown, NH 03275

Re: Xfinity TV - Postponement of Cartoon Network Moving to Digital Preferred Tier

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services. Given recent events impacting our customers and our community, the scheduled move of Cartoon Network to the Digital Preferred Tier on May 5, 2020 has been deferred. We will notify you and our customers further before making any changes to Cartoon Network.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Bryan_Christiansen@cable.comcast.com or 603.333.2479.

Very truly yours,

Bryan Christiansen

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager Government Affairs